City Council - This meeting will be broadcast live on CTN Cable Channel 16,
ATT Channel 99, and online at a2gov.org/watchCTN

To sign up for public comment, call the City Clerk's Office between 8am -

5pm at 734-794-6140 on the day of the meeting.
Meeting Time: 10-07-24 19:00

eComments Report

Meetings Meeting Agenda Comments Support Oppose Neutral
Time Iltems

City Council - This meeting will be 10-07-24 86 3 2 0 1

broadcast live on CTN Cable Channel 16, 19:00

ATT Channel 99, and online at

a2gov.org/watchCTN

To sign up for public comment, call the City
Clerk's Office between 8am - 5pm at 734-
794-6140 on the day of the meeting.

Sentiments for All Meetings

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.

Overall Sentiment

I Support (66%) M Oppose (0%) M Neutral (33%)
[ No Response (0%)




City Council - This meeting will be broadcast live on CTN Cable Channel 16, ATT Channel 99,
and online at a2gov.org/watchCTN

To sign up for public comment, call the City Clerk's Office between 8am - 5pm at 734-794-6140

on the day of the meeting.
10-07-24 19:00

Agenda Name Comments Support Oppose Neutral

AC-1 24-1660 Emergency Change Order with Goddard Coatings for 1 0 0 1
Repair of the Tennis and Pickleball Courts at Burns Park ($8,440.00)

DC-2 24-1667 Resolution for County Millage Rebate Use 2 2 0 0

Sentiments for All Agenda Items

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.

Overall Sentiment

I Support (66%) M Oppose (0%) M Neutral (33%)
I No Response (0%)




Agenda Item: eComments for AC-1 24-1660 Emergency Change Order with Goddard Coatings for Repair of the Tennis and
Pickleball Courts at Burns Park ($8,440.00)

Overall Sentiment

I Support (0%) M Oppose (0%) M Neutral (100%)
[ No Response (0%)

Kathleen Semak

Location:

Submitted At: 8:42am 10-07-24

Speaking of pickleball (PB) courts, why were the pb lines removed from the one Hunt Park court? These PB lines
were ORIGINALLY painted by the City of Ann Arbor as shown in a Google maps 2022 drone picture. These lines
have now been painted over and there is now a brand new shiny sign stating "tennis only". How much time, effort
and money was spent on this petty endeavor? According to Josh Landefeld, the Parks and Rec Service manager,
they should "never have been installed at Hunt Park. Staff are very aware of the desire for more courts" but
instead they are removing existing PB lines. He also stated that one neighbor complained. ONE! after 2 years of
these lines being there, one complaint. Something is wrong here. How does one person have such leverage?
This is a community park, not an elite tennis club. | challenge all of you to visit Hunt Park on Daniel Street and
observe where this ONE court is located. Shame on you all for wasting our tax money and allowing this.



Overall Sentiment

I Support (100%) Oppose (0%) M Neutral (0%)
No Response (0%)

Dan Kelly

Location:

Submitted At: 1:05pm 10-07-24

On behalf of the Shelter Association of Washtenaw County, | would like to formally voice our support for the
current Resolution for County Millage Rebate Use, which is on the October 7th City Council meeting agenda as
Iltem DC-2.

The Shelter supports the allocation of the millage rebate funding towards supportive services in affordable
housing because this annual investment is critical to maintaining high-quality, affordable and supportive housing.
Without these funds, over 650 households would not receive the critical supportive services they need to
permanently maintain their housing and thrive in our community.

We urge you to pass this resolution.
Thank you,

Dan Kelly, MSW
Shelter Association of Washtenaw County
Executive Director

Patricia Jenkins

Location:

Submitted At: 11:29am 10-07-24

As a resident of Ann Arbor since 1993 and a member of the Ann Arbor Housing Commission (AAHC) for nearly 5
years, | would like to formally voice my support for the current Resolution for County Millage Rebate Use, which is
on the October 7th City Council meeting agenda as Item DC-2. It is important to know that it would cost the
AAHC/City 3 — 5 times more to hire City staff to do this work. City staff salaries and benefits are more expensive,
non-profits raise funds and leverage additional resources, and utilize volunteers. The AAHC does not have
sufficient rent revenue or HUD funds to hire additional staff to do the work our nonprofits do.



